

Waldegrave School Fifth Cross Road, Twickenham, Middlesex, TW2 5LH

Tel: 020 8894 3244

Email: info@waldegravesch.org www.waldegrave.richmond.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

We wanted to let you know that we are delighted to offer you the opportunity to attend a workshop on exam preparation and revision on **Wednesday 15 October at 5pm**. The workshop is approximately 75 minutes long. The workshop is being led by an external educational consultant, Michelle Miller who will be delivering a student facing workshop to all of our Year 11 on the same day as part of our Drop Down Day provision. Below are some of the testimonials which feature on her website https://michelemiller.co.uk/.

'I thought that Michele Miller's revision session was excellent, loads of practical advice, reassurance, and guidance.'

'I wanted to thank you for arranging the revision session for parents with Michele Miller last night. It was a thoroughly excellent and professional presentation and so useful. Talking to other parents was also very helpful; just being able to share experiences and knowing you are not alone!'

'We really went to town on the Michele Miller revision strategies. This was actually the turning point for our child's revision. Thank you!'

Last year these testimonials were echoed by our own parents who attended the workshop, and everyone who came said just how useful they found the workshop.

Attendance to the event is limited to 2 persons per student. To manage uptake please sign up on our <u>Google form</u> if you would like to attend.

A reminder that the Year 11 mock examinations will be starting on Monday 3 November during the half term.

I look forward to seeing you at the event on Wednesday 15 October and hope both you and your child find the information shared helpful and useful.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Dhir

Assistant Headteacher of Key Stage 4